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City Council Minutes – December 15, 2003 

COUNCIL CHAMBER, Topeka, Kansas, Tuesday, December 15, 2003. The 

Councilmembers of the City of Topeka met in a special called session at 5:00 P.M., with the 

following Councilmembers present: Lane, Alcala, Nave, Haynes, and Duffy –5.  Deputy Mayor 

Pomeroy presided -1.       

Pursuant to Charter Ordinance No. 65, Article II, Section 3.4.A.5, and City Council Rules 
of Procedure, Section 3.2, a Special Meeting of the City Council is hereby called for Monday, 
December 15, 2003, to be held at 5:00 P.M. in the Executive Conference Room, City Hall, 215 
SE 7th Street. 
 
 The purpose of the meeting is to discuss additional interview time for mayoral 
appointment.  The proposed interview schedule would be as follows:  December 16, 2003 from 
3:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. and December 17, 2003 from 5:00 p.m. until interviews are complete. 
  

Deputy Mayor Pomeroy stated that he would propose setting a time on Wednesday, 

December 17, 2003 to complete interviews for the mayoral appointment due to the large number 

of applications received.  He suggested that interviews be conducted from 3:00 p.m. until 10:00 

p.m. on Tuesday, and from 5:00 p.m. until completed on Wednesday. 

 Councilmember Duffy suggested that time be allowed for breaks throughout the evening. 

 Councilmember Stubbs entered the room. 

 Following several suggestions on when the interviews should begin on Wednesday, 

Councilmember Haynes moved to schedule interviews from 3:00 p.m. until 10:00 p.m. on 

Tuesday, and from 6:00 p.m. until 9:45 p.m. on Wednesday.  The motion seconded by 

Councilmember Lane carried unanimously.  (7-0-0) 

 Councilmember Price entered the room. 
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Councilmember Alcala moved to adjourn the meeting.  The motion seconded by 

Councilmember Lane carried unanimously.  (8-0-0) 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:21 p.m. 

 

 

      _________________________ 

       Iris Walker 
       City Clerk 


